
 fortmyer.com     |     202.636.9535      |      2237 33rd Street NE, Washington, DC  20018 

  Street & Highway Construction  |  Bridges & Structures  |  Utilities  |  Electrical  |  Design-Build  |  Asphalt Supply & Paving 

 

 

THE WHARF PHASE 1– 
ASPHALT/CONCRETE PAVING 

 

 
 

OVERVIEW 

Location: The Wharf, SW  
Washington, DC 

Client: Clark Construction  

Period of Performance:  
May 2014 – October 2017  

Contract Value: $1.6M 

FMCC Job No.:  9997 

 

Project Description 
The Wharf is reestablishing Washington, DC as a waterfront city and destination. 
This remarkable, mile-long stretch along the Potomac River is coming to life with 
restaurants, retailers, residences, and businesses—all complemented by 
monumental views and a vibrant culture. 
 
Fort Myer Construction worked with Clark Construction on permanent surface 
restoration involving curb and gutter, concrete sidewalk, and roadway 
reconstruction including asphalt milling and overlay.  
 
Project Significance 
This project demonstrates Fort Myer’s ability to be on-call throughout the entire 
contract. This was due in part to multiple types of construction ongoing 
simultaneously as the project prepared for Grand Opening. Fort Myer had to be 
fully prepared to restore and install new asphalt/concrete throughout the duration 
of the project. By Fort Myer owning and operating multiple asphalt plants, we are 
able to efficiently support our own paving jobs by providing the pre-approved 
asphalt mix required for the job.  

Client References 
Joe Shook, Project Manager, Clark Construction 
650 Water Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20024 
joe.shook@clarkconstruction.com | 301.461.6416 

Key Personnel 
John Hamilton – Project Manager 
Linda Li – Project Manager 
Joe Polino - Superintendent 

   Calvin Massey- Foreman 

  


